
NOTICE OF “TOLL 49 MAIN GANTRY CONTROL CABINET” VIEWING OPPORTUNITY 

NOVEMBER 22, 2010 – 10:00 A.M. 

 

On behalf of Mr. Everett Owen and the NET RMA, in conjunction with the Request for Proposals (RFP) 

for a Toll System Integrator, an opportunity to view the current toll gantry control cabinets for Toll 49 

will be provided on November 22, 2010 between the hours of 10:00 am and 12:00 noon.  This 

opportunity for viewing the interior of the toll operational control cabinets is offered to all interested 

parties.  The cabinet that will be opened for viewing will be the one at the Toll 49 main lane gantry, 

located approximately 1.5 miles east of SH 155, the Saline Creek plaza location.  Representatives from 

TxDOT will be on site and this will be the only opportunity provided to view the inside of the cabinets. 

 

 

 

 
 


